
 

November 6, 2014 

 

Dr. Carlo De Michele 

HESS Editor 

 

Dear Dr.  Michele, 

 

We greatly appreciate your efforts and helping in publishing the paper titled “Modeling the snow 

surface temperature with a one-layer energy balance snowmelt model.”  We have made corrections as 

suggested.  Please feel free to let us know if you have any further question. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jinsheng You 

 

Assistance Professor 

School of Natural Resources 

University of Nebraska –Lincoln 

720 Hardin Hall, UNL EC 

 

  


